Subject: Camden Eruv application

Dear Mr Greenhalgh,

We would like to support the application of the Highgate and Muswell Hill Eruv Committee 2021/3105/P
for the establishment of a defined area that would allow observant Jews to enjoy a wider range of movement
on their Shabbat; without impacting or diminishing the activities of their neighbours.

As a survivor of the 10year process that brought an Eruv to St John’s Wood/South Hampstead, you are well
informed as to the London Eruvs that have been successfully established in Barnet, Edgeware, NW London,
Pinner, Stanmore, Westminster, Woodside Park, areas with diverse populations. In cach of these Eruvs, the

non-Jewish populations have not been disadvantaged.



Through your efforts, observant Jews in London are now able to visit their families and synagogues,
Hospitals and Care Homes, using wheelchairs, prams and pushchairs on Shabbat and carrying such small
articles as keys and spectacles in an area defined by buildings, roads and pavements and where necessary,
barely visible slender poles connected by a high wire.

We hope that this exercise in community co-operation and co-habitation in Highgate and Muswell Hill will
be successful and that the proposal for another Eruv will receive your endorsement.

Thank you,

Rodney and Sue Mariner



